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Dear Supporters and Partners,  

We are happy to present a final update for the year 2021. 

Although the year brought more Covid 19 restrictions, the management team are optimistic regarding 
the future of GROW and trust God that a way will be made for us to have, once more, a GROW worker 
in the area. The past two years have been especially difficult for children and young people and we 
earnestly pray that restrictions will lift and that we can again reach out to our schools. 

A recruitment campaign for a new GROW Worker will commence during the first week in January 2022 
with the closing date being at the end of February.  Allowing time for interviews, the proposed start-
up date for the new worker will be after the Easter holidays. 

The Board of Trustees and Management Team of GROW convey their thanks and appreciation for your 
continued support and take this opportunity to wish you a peaceful and blessed Christmas and a 
healthy and prosperous New Year. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Davina Saunders, 
Secretary, GROW Management Team 

 

Contact on website:  www.grow-trust.co.uk 
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